
Calientegram        29 Dec 2013 
 
Last Gram of 2013 
 
What we did last week: 
Thank you for helping out with the Christmas Gift Wrapping event.  We netted a nice chunk of change for 
the chapter.  The 2014 officers also had a meeting Saturday and there are exciting things being planned 
for you.  You'll hear more on that as we move into the new year.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Wednesday, January 1:  Blessing of the Bikes @ Javelina H-D [Open Event] 
  KSU at 9:00 a.m. Registration begins at 10:00 a.m. Blessing at 11:00 a.m.  
  Ride rating: Short / Advanced 
 
Saturday, January 4:  Chapter First Saturday Events @ Caliente [Member Event] 
  8:30 a.m. - Road Captain Meeting 
  9:30 a.m. - New Member Orientation 
  10:30 a.m. - Chapter Social 
  11:00 a.m. through 4:00 p.m. Chapter Fundraiser 

Sunday, January 5:  Newsletter articles due before 12:00 p.m.  
 
What's just around the corner: 
January 12:  Lunch ride to Alejandros [Closed Event] 
  KSU 9:00 a.m. LRC Ed, SRC Lynda 
January 25:  Ride to Saltlick [Closed Event] 
  KSU 9:00 a.m. LRC Byron, SRC Abel 
January 27:  Officer Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. [Member Event] 
January 31:  Beer & Wine Tasting LOH Event @7:00 p.m. @ Twin Liquors [Closed Event] 
January 31:  Website password changes.  Get those memberships renewed please.   
 
Save the dates: 
First Saturday of every month is our Chapter Fundraiser.  Please help us throughout the year. 
Second Sunday and Fourth Saturday you can expect a chapter ride. 
May 15th - 17th:  Texas State H.O.G. Rally - Abeline 
June 12th - 15th:  Republic of Texas (R.O.T.) Rally - Austin 
July 19th:  Annual Caliente H.O.G. Picnic - Location TBD 
August 4th - 10th:  Sturgis 2014 
September 20th - 21st:  Demo Rides and Miss Caliente 
October 10th - 13th: Big Bend Overnight Ride 
November 6th - 9th:  Loan Star Rally - Galveston 
December 13th:  Chapter Christmas Party 
 
In other news: 
We need your input!  We exist to ride and have fun.  So what kind of fun do you want us to schedule for 
you?  Activities would like to know.  What kind of rides do you want to go on.  The Road Captains would 
like to know.  Please reply with your ideas/suggestions to me, or directly 
to activities@calientehog.com.  Either way, we want to know what you'd like to do in 2014.   

We are also having a little contest.  Did you ever wonder why our Newsletter's name is 
"Newsletter"?  Well, we never came up with a name.  So here's how we're going to fix that.  Please reply 
with your suggestion on what we should name our newsletter before the next Calientegram.  The primary 
officers will vote on the best name and the person who submitted it will win a $25 Caliente gift certificate.   

Respectfully,  
Your Squirrel 

mailto:activities@calientehog.com

